# PLEASE STOP SPEEDING IN THE PARK!!



We have a lot of young residents in the Park that love nothing more than playing outside and running around carefree. Lets make sure to keep our young ones safe in the Park this summer!! Stick to the speed limit, STOP at the Stop signs. If you see bikes, scooters, and toys lying around...SLOW DOWN!! We want to make sure that all Residents feel safe within the Park and that parents don't have to worry about having their kids play outside.

Road signs are **NOT** just suggestions! Rules of the road apply within the park.

If you see someone disregarding speed limits or signage, record their license plate and report it to the office. If they become aggressive, call 911.

| President Denny Baylis                   | 778-235-1387 | Hall Rentals Sandra Rockwell   | 778-227-9934       |
|--|--------------|--|--------------------|
| Vice President Brian Corkum              | 604-306-3282 | Newsletter<br>Claude Goergen   | 604-730-9661       |
| <b>Secretary</b><br>Brian Derksen        | 604-515-1081 | Block Watch<br>Sherry Ackles   | 604-809-2270       |
| Treasurer<br>Grace Holmes                | 604-760-6534 | Wildwood Park E  | mergency Number    |
| <b>Membership</b><br>Janeene Uren        | 604-518-0337 | 236-471-6061   | mergencies such as |
| Welcoming (Position is Vacant)           |              | power outages & water issues.  |                    |
| Health & Welfare                         |              | For other emergencies such as Fire or criminal activity, call 911 Or contact |                    |
| (Position is Vacant)                     |              | Sterling Management Services Ltd.  |                    |
| Memorials (Position is Vacant)           |              | 250-785-2829<br>Matthew Karmal   | 778-576-1217       |
| Social Co-ordinator (Position is Vacant) |              | Wendy Nunez  | 778-576-1547       |

H.O.A. Contact: <a href="mailto:newsletter.wildwoodparkhoa@gmail.com">newsletter.wildwoodparkhoa@gmail.com</a> www.wildwoodparkhoa.com



# **UPCOMING EVENTS IN THE HALL**

June 2nd - PANCAKE BREAKFAST - 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM
June 8th - HOA MEETING 10:30AM
June 15th - BINGO NIGHT - DOORS 6:30PM - GAMES 7:00PM
ALL RESIDENTS ARE WELCOME!!

# **June Event Details**

# A SPECIAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST FREE CREPES COURTESY OF 'IN DEN WOLKEN'

#### Sunday June 2nd 9:00 AM until 11 AM

The production 'In Den Wolken' is bringing in a crepe food truck as a thank you to all residents of Wildwood Park. We will still be serving our regular menu of pancakes, eggs, hash browns and sausages. Coffee, tea and juice are also available. Its a great way to meet and greet people from the community.



# What's new?

#### **NEW HOA EMAIL & WEBPAGE**

www.wildwoodparkhoa.com and newsletter.wildwoodparkhoa@gmail.com

We have a new website in development and a new email address as well. Brian will be posting all the current events uploading all the past newsletters to the site. Check the site regularly for updates and progression.

#### **HOA MEETING**

#### Saturday June 8th 10:30 AM

Come find out what is happening in the park and bring any topics you wish to discuss with others.

#### **MONTHLY BINGO NIGHT**

#### Saturday June 15th

Doors open at 6:30PM - Games Start at 7:00PM

Refreshments available. Please bring some goodies to share with your fellow Bingo Players. **10 cards for \$5.00/ additional cards \$0.50/each** 50/50 Draw before last game of the night.

#### **DIGITAL NEWSLETTER**

We are in the process of updating our email list for people that would prefer a digital copy of the newsletter. If you want to be added to the list or stay on the list please email us at wildwoodparkhoa@gmail.com with 'Newsletter' in the subject line and we will make sure moving forward that you receive the newsletter in digital form.

# **SPRING CLEANUP - CANCELLED!!**

Due to circumstances beyond our control we are unable to move forward with the Spring Cleanup at this time. If anything changes we will let you know.

### FLOWER FUNDRAISER - POSTPONED

Unfortunately we missed the boat on the Spring Flower Fundraiser, but we are actively looking into setting up an End of Summer Flower Fundraiser with mums, succulents and tropicals. More info to come in the July Newsletter.

## STANLEY CUP PLAYOFFS

Thank you to everybody that came out to watch the Canucks Games! It was a lot of fun and we are looking forward to bring future sports events to the screen at the Hall. Also thinking of movie nights at the Hall, so stay tuned for any updates.

#### **MONEY SAVING APPS**

It's always nice to be able to save a little bit of money on groceries and food items. Check out these 2 Apps that can help with this endeavour.

**TOO GOOD TO GO...** is the App that lets you rescue unsold food at your favourite spots from an untimely fate. Participating stores include Tim Hortons, Fresh Slice Pizza, 7/11 and many more.

**FLASHFOOD**...is the App for grocery's best kept deals

Fresh produce, meat, and more at up to 50% off. With the Flashfood app, find deals at your local grocery store and enjoy more for less. Our local Superstore is on this App. Find them on your phone in the app store and start saving!

We will post the links to the Apps on our webpage as well.

#### **HOA MEMBERSHIP DRIVE**

Would you like to have your voice heard and be part of the vote? Join the HOA for only a \$5 bill. The meetings are exciting and full of intriguing information. (It could be, you don't know until you get there). Come out and support the HOA. Purchase your yearly membership by contacting Janeene Uren at 604-518-0337

#### HALL RENTAL AVAILABLE

Do you have a family gathering or celebration coming up? Do you need space to host a larger crowd? The Hall is available for rentals. If interested, please get in touch with Sandra Rockwell to get booking details. Phone: 778-227-9934

## **BLOCK WATCH**

The weather is getting nicer, and we have a tendency to leave out belongings outside. This may attract some individuals and your things may disappear. Lets be proactive, and keep the temptation at bay, but also pay attention to the strangers walking around the park that might not belong here. All it requires is a simple "How are you doing? Are you looking for someone particular?" You never know, they could actually be lost!. If it is suspicious, call **our dedicated Block Watch Line at 604-544-1359** to leave a message.

## **COMMUNITY PLANTER BOXES**

The planter boxes in the far corner of the Park are available for you to start growing your veggies! Please get in touch with Wendy at Sterling Management to get yourself set up for the season. For a \$20.00 fee a planter box can be yours for the year. Wendy Nunez: 778-576-1547